Report July 2024

It has been a busy summer. I was in Australia and New Zealand for five weeks of Bible Teaching and
Gospel. I came back to share in the gospel tent in Liverpool for 3 weeks and then went to Slovakia for
two weeks of Gospel and Bible Teaching. Since then I have been working with Jonathan Black in
Prestwich, Manchester having gospel meetings. The final meeting was last Friday night. A good
number of people heard the gospel in these various places and it would be wonderful to see some of

them repenting and trusting the Saviour. Your prayers are valued.

Everything is relatively quite on the Pakistan front. There were some baptisms last week in one of the

rural villages which is encouraging. I have added an update from Sohail below.

Please continue to remember the work in Uganda. There are a number of assemblies that Sanya
Charles and some of his fellow workers continue to work with and some groups of believers that have
contacted them for Bible teaching on New Testament church truth. Please pray that there will be
genuine obedience to the word of God and assemblies will be encouraged to follow New Testament
church teaching. The following is a list of places where this teaching is taking place with the number of
people attending. Sanya travels to Lwanjushi on a Saturday and to Namayingo once a month as it is

five hours away as they are keen to receive teaching.

Musoto - 38, Sakiya - 12, Kakora (Butebo area) - 23, Kashebayi (Butebo area) - 33, Lwanjushi - 46,
Namayingo - 62.

We have a week of Holiday Bible Club in our assembly (Huyton) this week and then the following week

we start a couple of weeks off for a holiday.

As many of you know I distribute audio and video Bible teaching on a Tuesday and Friday and host a
Bible Teaching online group (via WhatsApp) on a Friday morning with believers in Kenya (I do similar
with believers in Uganda, Pakistan and China on other days). If you would like to be added to my

distribution list please let me know (I am about to have a break for a couple of weeks but will add you

[if you ask me to] when I am back later in August, God willing).

I trust that you are all well,

Yours through Grace,

Stephen & Carole
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